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Partner Shares Insight on Future FTC Non-Compete Ban

News

7.29.25 

In an interview with PSCA, Jonathan Crook shares his insight on the future of the FTC’s ban on non-

competes. He explains that the FTC has shown interest in regulating non-competes to some extent,

but it remains a mystery as to how such regulation may play out in practice.

To read the article visit PSCA. 
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